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High Street,  

Penrith NSW 2750    

Ph: 02 4721 2158                                               

Email: penrith-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  https://penrith-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

 

 Penrith  
  Public School 

 

TERM 3 WEEK 4 2021 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Enrol Now for Kindergarten 2022 

 
 

 

“Parents must keep children - of all ages, across primary and secondary 
schooling and early childcare - home if they can. Students will be supported 
to learn from home. Schools and early childhood education and care          
services, including Out Of School Hours Care services are open for any child 
that needs it. Thank you for your support”  
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PENRITH PUBLIC SCHOOL’S CORE VALUES   
 

Learning   Environment   Cooperation    Respect 
 

Principal’s Message  

Dear Parents and Carers 

Please download the Skool Loop app to ensure you are kept up to date. 

Our onsite numbers have doubled this week. Public Health Orders state 
that children should be learning from home.  Schools remain open for 
children of essential workers who have NO other option.  We are          
currently operating on a skeleton staff (2 teachers). 
 

The school has been somewhat overwhelmed by requests for                  
paper-based learning. We were posting packages out to parents,      
however with the increasing number of requests the school is unable    
to continue to send packages via priority post. 

The system for collecting paper-based learning will be as follows: 

1.  Collect your child’s work from kiss and drop zone during allocated 
times 

2.  Put A4 piece of paper on dashboard with child’s name and year      
(eg, year one, year six) in large writing so staff know what package to 
hand you 

3.  Return your child’s work from the previous week at this time.  Please 
make sure it is inside a clearly labelled envelope 

Collection times will be organised according to students’ surnames: 

A-L on Thursdays at 10-11am and again at 3-4pm 

M-Z on Fridays at 10-11am and again at 3-4pm 

 

Warm regards 

Chantal Beltran 



Page|3                                                                                                                                                                                                 03/08/2021 

 

The Skool Loop App 
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